
Creating a better future with vibrant 
communities and thriving business.

WDC Notices
Proposal for Closure of Road/Street
To Ordinary Vehicular Traffic

PURSUANT to the Transport (Vehicular Traffic Road 
Closure) Regulations 1965, notice is hereby given 
that the Waitomo District Council, for the purpose 
of the THE GREAT NZ MUSTER 2014 proposes 
to close the following roads/streets to ordinary 
vehicular traffic for the periods indicated:

Date:	 29 March 2014
Period of Closure:	 7.00 a.m. to 7.00 p.m
Streets/Roads:	 Rora Street from Ward Street 	
	 to South End Loop;
King Street from Rora Street to Taupiri Street;
Sheridan Street from Rora Street to Taupiri Street.

Any person objecting to the proposal is called upon 
to lodge notice of objection and grounds thereof in 
writing, before 5.00pm Friday 28 February 2014 
at the office of Waitomo District Council, Queen 
Street, Te Kuiti.

CHRIS RYAN
CHIEF EXECUTIVE
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Applications for Community Funding
Discretionary Grants - March 
Funding Round
Applications for the March Discretionary Grants 
funding round are now open. Applications must be 
received by 5pm, Monday 3 March 2014. 

If you are a community club, group or organisation 
operating within the Waitomo District on a not for 
profit basis you may be eligible to apply.

This fund supports minor administration and 
operational expenses, training, public education, 
hall and equipment hire and other non capital 
items. 

Please take the time to read Council’s Community 
Development Fund Policy to check your 
organisation and project eligibility. 

Funding applications, policy details and 
accountability forms are available on our website 
www.waitomo.govt.nz or by contacting Council’s 
friendly Customer Services Team on 07 878 0800 
or 0800 932 4357.


